
  Golden Hill Elementary School  
“​Where Every Child is a Masterpiece” 

 ​                    ​ ​732 Barris Drive ​•​ Fullerton, CA 92832 ​•​ (714) 447-7715 ~golden.fullertonsd.org 
Principal ​Mrs. Katrina Piche 

  
September 9, 2020 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
Golden Hill Elementary School is in the process of forming the English Learner 
Advisory Committee (ELAC) for the 2020-2021 school year.  The ELAC is required for 
schools with an enrollment of 21 or more English Learners (EL).  At Golden Hill 
Elementary School the ELAC will meet at least four times during the school year. 

 
 October 6,  ​January 12,​  March 9,  May 4 

  
The purpose of the ELAC is to advise the principal, and staff of: 

● The development of a detailed school plan for English Learners submitted to 
the governing board. 

● Program and services for EL students. 
● The development of the school's needs assessment. 
● Administration of the school's language census. 
● Efforts to make parents aware of the importance of regular school attendance. 

  
ELAC officers will be elected at the first meeting by parents. The other members 
may be teachers, resource teachers, bilingual instructional assistants, 
principals, and other parents.  A member serves for two years. ​ ​We would like to 
invite ​all​ parents interested in serving as an ELAC member to attend an 
informational meeting on forming Golden Hill’s​ ​ELAC for this school year.  This 
meeting will be held on ​Tuesday, October 6, 2020 through Zoom at 2:30pm. 
  
At this meeting nominations will be taken from the floor and an election will be 
held to elect the parent members to this year's ELAC.  If you have any questions 
regarding this meeting please call the school. 
  
Sincerely, 
Katrina Piché 
Principal 
  
   

 


